Highland Highlights



January 2025

HAPPY NEW YEAR!

WE WISH TO EXPRESS TO YOUR FAMILY
A VERY SPECIAL THANK YOU

FOR ALL THE ACTS OF LOVE AND KINDNESS
SHOWN TO US DURING
THE HOLIDAY SEASON!

Daycare will be open MLK Day, Jan. 20th, but not preschool (morning-only students)

Friday, January 31st will be Pajama Play Day! That means kids and teachers get to wear their pajamas to school! Please no houseshoes in case it's warm enough to go out.



If anyone has any boy's undies and pants (5T mostly) they would like to donate to our preschool, that would greatly appreciated! Slightly smaller sizes appreciated, as well.

Thank you!

Reminders

- Personal safety teaching will begin soon.
- If Tullahoma City Schools are closed for WEATHER, our CDC will be closed, Listen for school closings on TV or look for it on our Facebook page. If Tullahoma is closed for illness, I will determine if we will be closed based on our sickness numbers. I will send out all info on the RE-MIND app. Please let me know if you have not yet received a Remind app message.
- We are required to take the children outside in cold weather (over 32 degrees) for short periods of time. Make sure your child has a hat and gloves as well as a heavy coat.
- End of year financial statements will be given out by the end of January.
- As always, we encourage parent & grandparent participation. Reading to your child's class is one of several ways, you can interact. Let Mrs. Ann know if you would like to schedule such an opportunity.



Happy Birthday!



Lucy McKenzie 01/16





Find our Newsletter on our Facebook Page

Highland Baptist Church Child Development Center

